
 

 Attention Sandwich Music 

Families!  
 

We are looking for donations of cookies/baked goods to sell 
at Musicfest on Sunday. The proceeds from Musicfest help 

to support the music program in the Sandwich schools 
throughout the year. Please help us! Items should be 

individually packaged and  
dropped off at the Concession stand Sunday morning or 

early afternoon.  
Thank you for your ongoing help and support! 

 

 


